
SUBMISSION BY LEBANON ON THE REVIEW 

On the scope of the review: 

- Lebanon is of the view that the review should assess the adequacy of the long-term global goal 
referred to in paragraph 4 of 1/CP.16, and an agreed probability for achieving it. 
 

- The review should also assess overall progress by Parties to achieve the long-term goal. This 
should include mitigation actions by all Parties as well as the provision of support for mitigation 
by developed countries to developing countries according to article 4.3 of the convention. The 
review would include an assessment of the gap between pledged and committed mitigation on 
one side, and emissions levels consistent with a pathway that allows a high probability for 
staying well below 2°C on the other. 

On the timing of the review: 

- The review of the long-term goal should be concluded in 2015, and should be based on most 

recent peer-reviewed science, especially the finding of the IPCC’s Fifth Assessment Report, due 

in 2014.  


